Lansing Public Library
Board of Trustees
Committee of the Whole “Walk-Around” Meeting
September 17, 2020
President Tim Glinski called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Present: Mozella Brown (via Zoom), Lillian Ball (via Zoom), Bonnie Cuthbert, Tim Glinski, Judy
Koch, Sharon Novak and Jeri Villa (via zoom 6:46pm)

Also Present: Debbie Albrecht, Library Director
Eleanor Borys, Administrative Assistant

Visitors: Kelli Staley, IT Department (via Zoom), RJ Reynolds, IT Department

Bonnie Cuthbert moved and Sharon Novak seconded motion to accept the minutes of the
September 19, 2019. All present voted aye and the motion carried.

We started our walk around on the outside exterior of the Library; everyone is happy how well the
outside looks.

We entered back in the lower level entry, which is under preparation for the upcoming interior

remodeling project scheduled to start first week in November.

President Tim Glinski adjourned the meeting at 6:36 p.m.
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